
Cameley Parish Council recently held a
Coffee Morning to consult with the Village
over the plans for the Play Area and other
facilities on the Temple Cloud Playing Field.

We were disappointed we did not get to
meet anyone from the football club. We really want to find out
your views on the plans and also about your needs as a club.

The plans are available on the Cameley Parish Council website:

http://www.templecloud.org.uk/play-area-project/

There is also a link on the website to complete a questionnaire
here:
http://www.templecloud.org.uk/complete-the-playing-field-
questionnaire/

The online survey is still open and we welcome everyone’s
views.

We really want to find out what both players and managers
think and what you want to be considered but we can only do
this if you fill out a questionnaire or get in touch!


